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Dear MPCA managers, The new 2024 Impaired Water List is the but a starting point for the task of
controlling the many pollutants contaminating MN waters. I ask that the MPCA strongly defend
MN waters from sulfate, nitrate, mercury and other hazardous material polluters that endanger us.
Please protect MN citizens, fish, and wildlife from these dangers by penalizing and withholding
permits from offenders. Thank you for this opportunity to weigh in on the sad water report. 


